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Public Comments for D13-025-2024; 393-395 Earl Street

-----Original Message-----
From: Leslie Galbraith 
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To: Partridge,Jason <JPARTRIDGE@cityofkingston.ca>
Subject: D13-025-2024; 393-395 Earl Street

Caution: This email is from an external source. Please exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking links,
especially from unknown senders.

Mr. Partridge and the Planning Committee, I am writing in support of the conversion of the former Bedore’s grocery
store to a hair salon.
My house is 1.5 blocks away from Bedore’s and I have lived here for over 33 years.
I believe that the business proposal for the site will be a welcome addition to the neighbourhood.
Small business owners taking pride in their business and property is something this area will benefit from.
Thank you.
Sincerely,
Leslie Galbraith


